PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village Board of the Village of
Rosendale will hold a public hearing at the Rosendale Municipal
Building, 211 N. Grant Street, Rosendale, Wisconsin on Monday,
September 16, 2024, at 5:30 pm as the matter may be heard, upon the
following proposal:

Ordinance to amend the Future Land Use Map of the Village of
Rosendale Comprehensive Plan pertaining to the property located at
300 W. Wisconsin Street — Parcel VO7-16-35-12-032-00.

A copy of the proposed Ordinance and Future Land Use Map is
available at the Village Clerk’s Office, 211 N. Grant Street, Rosendale,
Wisconsin. Written comments may be sent to the Village of Rosendale,
P.O. Box 424, Rosendale, WI 54974 or emailed to the Village Clerk at
ewirkus@yvillageofrosendale.com and must be received by 3:00 pm on
the date of the hearing.

Posted on September 5, 2024

~Emily Wirkus, Village Clerk




